
ST. LOUIS COUNTY LIQUOR LICENSING COMMITTEE MEETING NOTICE 
 
Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Liquor Licensing Committee will meet on 
Tuesday, March 9, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. in the Duluth Government Services Center, St. Louis River 
Room, 320 W. 2nd St., Duluth, Minnesota.  
 
NANCY J. NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR-TREASURER 
 
By: Phil Chapman, Deputy Auditor  

 


